
The children in our UPK classrooms
participated in the Pre-K Picasso art

show.  Art work is on display at Buffalo
City Hall.



We are so proud of the children and
teachers for all of their hard work in
creating these beautiful works of art.



The teachers spent time teaching the
children about the techniques of the

illustrators in various children's books.


